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Eliana “Eli” as she likes to be called, started with the Basic Needs Center
team in fall 2022. I recalled Eli’s shyness, yet so professional. In the last 7
months I have watched Eli grow in so many ways, but more importantly,
Eli’s contribution in the BNC does not go unnoticed. If you visited the Food
Pantry, chances are that Eli checked-you in or assisted you in registering
for the first time all while always smiling. I am so proud of Eli for all her
achievements, for willing to learn, come out of her comfort zone and grow.
Eli, you are truly an asset to the BNC team, congratulations on graduating.
Thank you for the commitment you have to help your peers meet their
basic needs.


